
 
 

March 23, 2022 
  
 
Jason and Sierra Snapp 
211 W Cook St. 
Unity, WI 54488-9703 
 
 
Subject: Variance for Extension of Temporary Emergency Water under Wis. Admin Code § NR 738.14 
 
Dear Mr. and Ms. Snapp: 

 
The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is granting a variance under Wisconsin 
Administrative (Wis. Admin.) Code § NR 738.14 to authorize the extension of temporary emergency water 
provided to you at the property located at 211 W Cook St. Temporary emergency water was provided to your 
property under Wis. Admin. Code § NR 735.06(1) for an initial six-month period. This variance extends the 
provision of temporary emergency water as funding allows, or until such time as the DNR confirms one or 
more of the following has occurred: 

(1) follow-up laboratory analysis verifies that well water samples do not contain contaminants above 
maximum levels set forth in Wis. Admin. Code chs. 140 and 809, or above the Department of Health 
Services’ (DHS) recommended enforcement standards; 

(2) the contaminated water supply has been replaced by an uncontaminated water supply; and/or 

(3) the private water supply has returned to an uncontaminated condition, whichever occurs first. 

If subsequent sample results confirm any of the above situations, the DNR will no longer provide temporary 
emergency water supplies. 
 
In order to continue providing emergency water supplies, the DNR is requesting an updated temporary water 
agreement, which is included in this envelope. You may scan and e-mail the document to 
Adrian.Herrera@wisconsin.gov or return via the included return envelope. 
 
If you wish to cancel this agreement and stop receiving temporary emergency water supplies, or if you have 
any questions, please contact Jenna Soyer at jenna.soyer@wisconsin.gov or 608-354-8629. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Christine Haag 
Director 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
 

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
101 S. Webster Street 
Box 7921 
Madison WI  53707-7921 
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Enclosures:  
Temporary Emergency Water Supply Agreement  
 
cc: 
Dave Rozeboom, DNR, Remediation and Redevelopment – David.Rozeboom@wisconsin.gov 
Matt Thompson, DNR, Remediation and Redevelopment –MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov  
Adrian Herrera, DNR, Remediation and Redevelopment – Adrian.herrera@wisconsin.gov 
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mailto:MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov
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March 23, 2022 
  
 
Carlos Beltran 
211 E Clark St 
Unity, WI 54488-9703 
 
 
Subject: Variance for Extension of Temporary Emergency Water under Wis. Admin Code § NR 738.14 
 
Dear Mr. Beltran: 

 
The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is granting a variance under Wisconsin 
Administrative (Wis. Admin.) Code § NR 738.14 to authorize the extension of temporary emergency water 
provided to you at the property located at 211 E Clark St. Temporary emergency water was provided to your 
property under Wis. Admin. Code § NR 735.06(1) for an initial six-month period. This variance extends the 
provision of temporary emergency water as funding allows, or until such time as the DNR confirms one or 
more of the following has occurred: 

(1) follow-up laboratory analysis verifies that well water samples do not contain contaminants above 
maximum levels set forth in Wis. Admin. Code chs. 140 and 809, or above the Department of Health 
Services’ (DHS) recommended enforcement standards; 

(2) the contaminated water supply has been replaced by an uncontaminated water supply; and/or 

(3) the private water supply has returned to an uncontaminated condition, whichever occurs first. 

If subsequent sample results confirm any of the above situations, the DNR will no longer provide temporary 
emergency water supplies. 
 
In order to continue providing emergency water supplies, the DNR is requesting an updated temporary water 
agreement, which is included in this envelope. You may scan and e-mail the document to 
Adrian.Herrera@wisconsin.gov or return via the included return envelope. 
 
If you wish to cancel this agreement and stop receiving temporary emergency water supplies, or if you have 
any questions, please contact Jenna Soyer at jenna.soyer@wisconsin.gov or 608-354-8629. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Christine Haag 
Director 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
 

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
101 S. Webster Street 
Box 7921 
Madison WI  53707-7921 
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Enclosures:  
Temporary Emergency Water Supply Agreement  
 
cc: 
Dave Rozeboom, DNR, Remediation and Redevelopment – David.Rozeboom@wisconsin.gov 
Matt Thompson, DNR, Remediation and Redevelopment –MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov  
Adrian Herrera, DNR, Remediation and Redevelopment – Adrian.herrera@wisconsin.gov 
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March 23, 2022 
  
 
John Czappa 
210 Washington St. 
Unity, WI 54488-9703 
 
 
Subject: Variance for Extension of Temporary Emergency Water under Wis. Admin Code § NR 738.14 
 
Dear Mr. Czappa: 

 
The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is granting a variance under Wisconsin 
Administrative (Wis. Admin.) Code § NR 738.14 to authorize the extension of temporary emergency water 
provided to you at the property located at 210 Washington St. Temporary emergency water was provided to 
your property under Wis. Admin. Code § NR 735.06(1) for an initial six-month period. This variance extends 
the provision of temporary emergency water as funding allows, or until such time as the DNR confirms one or 
more of the following has occurred: 

(1) follow-up laboratory analysis verifies that well water samples do not contain contaminants above 
maximum levels set forth in Wis. Admin. Code chs. 140 and 809, or above the Department of Health 
Services’ (DHS) recommended enforcement standards; 

(2) the contaminated water supply has been replaced by an uncontaminated water supply; and/or 

(3) the private water supply has returned to an uncontaminated condition, whichever occurs first. 

If subsequent sample results confirm any of the above situations, the DNR will no longer provide temporary 
emergency water supplies. 
 
In order to continue providing emergency water supplies, the DNR is requesting an updated temporary water 
agreement, which is included in this envelope. You may scan and e-mail the document to 
Adrian.Herrera@wisconsin.gov or return via the included return envelope. 
 
If you wish to cancel this agreement and stop receiving temporary emergency water supplies, or if you have 
any questions, please contact Jenna Soyer at jenna.soyer@wisconsin.gov or 608-354-8629. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Christine Haag 
Director 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
 

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
101 S. Webster Street 
Box 7921 
Madison WI  53707-7921 
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Enclosures:  
Temporary Emergency Water Supply Agreement  
 
cc: 
Dave Rozeboom, DNR, Remediation and Redevelopment – David.Rozeboom@wisconsin.gov 
Matt Thompson, DNR, Remediation and Redevelopment –MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov  
Adrian Herrera, DNR, Remediation and Redevelopment – Adrian.herrera@wisconsin.gov 
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March 23, 2022 
  
 
Shanna Piech 
111 S Madison St. 
Unity, WI 54488-9703
 
Subject: Variance for Extension of Temporary Emergency Water under Wis. Admin Code § NR 738.14 
 
Dear Ms. Piech: 
 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is granting a variance under Wisconsin 
Administrative (Wis. Admin.) Code § NR 738.14 to authorize the extension of temporary emergency water 
provided to you at the property located at 111 S Madison St. Temporary emergency water was provided to 
your property under Wis. Admin. Code § NR 735.06(1) for an initial six-month period. This variance extends 
the provision of temporary emergency water as funding allows, or until such time as the DNR confirms one or 
more of the following has occurred: 

(1) follow-up laboratory analysis verifies that well water samples do not contain contaminants above 
maximum levels set forth in Wis. Admin. Code chs. 140 and 809, or above the Department of Health 
Services’ (DHS) recommended enforcement standards; 

(2) the contaminated water supply has been replaced by an uncontaminated water supply; and/or 

(3) the private water supply has returned to an uncontaminated condition, whichever occurs first. 

If subsequent sample results confirm any of the above situations, the DNR will no longer provide temporary 
emergency water supplies. 
 
In order to continue providing emergency water supplies, the DNR is requesting an updated temporary water 
agreement, which is included in this envelope. You may scan and e-mail the document to 
Adrian.Herrera@wisconsin.gov or return via the included return envelope. 
 
If you wish to cancel this agreement and stop receiving temporary emergency water supplies, or if you have 
any questions, please contact Jenna Soyer at jenna.soyer@wisconsin.gov or 608-354-8629. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Christine Haag 
Director 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
 
Enclosures:  

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
101 S. Webster Street 
Box 7921 
Madison WI  53707-7921 
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Temporary Emergency Water Supply Agreement  
 
cc: 
Dave Rozeboom, DNR, Remediation and Redevelopment – David.Rozeboom@wisconsin.gov 
Matt Thompson, DNR, Remediation and Redevelopment –MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov  
Adrian Herrera, DNR, Remediation and Redevelopment – Adrian.herrera@wisconsin.gov 
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mailto:MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov
mailto:MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov
mailto:Adrian.herrera@wisconsin.gov
mailto:Adrian.herrera@wisconsin.gov


Agreement for Requesting Temporary Emergency Water 
 

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) determined that your well is adversely affected by 

contamination from environmental pollution or a hazardous substance discharge based on sample results received by 
the DNR. Based on the information available at this time, the DNR determined you to be eligible to receive a 
temporary supply of drinking water from the DNR under Wisconsin Administrative Code (Wis. Admin. Code) ch. 
NR 738. To continue to receive a temporary supply of drinking water, the DNR is requesting an updated agreement with 
the DNR.  
 
This agreement requires that you be responsible for the proper maintenance of any physical equipment provided as part of 
the temporary emergency water supply. A third-party contractor will continue to provide the temporary supply of 

emergency water and the DNR will pay for this service and the required deposit.  
 
The temporary emergency water supply is available until such time as the DNR confirms one or more of the following 
has occurred, whichever occurs first:  

1) Results of laboratory analysis confirm that well water does not contain contaminants above maximum levels 
set forth in Wis. Adm. Code chs. 140 and 809, or above DHS recommended enforcement standards;  

2) The contaminated water supply has been replaced by an uncontaminated water supply; and/or  

3) The private water supply has returned to an uncontaminated condition.  
 
If well sample results confirm any of the above, the DNR will no longer provide a temporary emergency water 
supply.  
 
By signing below, you acknowledge entering into an agreement with the DNR, and you agree to:  

1) take responsibility for the proper maintenance of any physical equipment constructed or provided to you by the 

third-party contractor for your use as part of the temporary water supply;  
2) allow the DNR reasonable access to take private water samples during the period of time that the DNR is 

providing temporary water; and 
3) agree to indemnify and hold harmless the DNR for any damage that may occur to the physical equipment 

provided to you for your use as part of the temporary water supply while the equipment is in your possession. 
  

If you have questions about this agreement, contact Jenna Soyer, DNR Remediation and Redevelopment Program, at 
Jenna.Soyer@Wisconsin.gov, or by phone at (608) 354-8629. 

 

IN WITNESS WHEREOF: 
 

   

Property Owner (Print)   

   

Signature of Property Owner or Authorized Representative  Date 

   

Mailing Address   

   

Email Address  Phone Number 

mailto:Jenna.Soyer@Wisconsin.gov
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Contact information for occupants, tenants or lessees (if different than owner): 
 
   

Name of Occupant   

   

Email Address  Phone Number 
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